

West Cliff Primary School **Newsletter**

12.09.19



Celebration Assembly

Please join us at 9.10 in the hall to see your child receive their certificate.

Starfish - Anyu Liu

Turtles- Harlow Lonsdale
Penguins- Eleanor Pimperl
Seahorses - Bobby Stringer
Dolphins- Charlotte Beagley
Seals- Elise Leadley

Ocean Fun Club

Activities next week are:

Monday - Apple Donuts

Tuesday - Wooden Peg Dragon Flies

Wednesday - Autumn Picture
Thursday - Paper Plate Unicorns
Friday - Lolly Stick Mushroom

Attendance

Attendance for last week was

Puffins - 99.4% Starfish - 100% Turtles - 95.3% Penguins - 95.5% Seahorses - 96.2% Dolphins - 96.5% Seals - 95.6%

Our whole school attendance for last week was

We will continue to monitor attendance closely, and we will be in contact with you promptly if we have any concerns about your child's attendance.

Dorothy the Art Bus! - Progress

This week we are meeting with Whitby Seafoods who are going to help us transform Dorothy Thank you to the Underdown family and the Coverdale family for organising this O

Clubs

Clubs started this week - please encourage your child to join at least 1 club \bigcirc

Homework - reminder

The homework grid has now gone out - please return these asap!

Roald Dahl Day -TOMORROW

Children are invited to come to school dressed as one of their favourite Roald Dahl characters or wearing yellow (Dahl's favourite colour) in return for a £1.00 donation to Roald Dahl's Marvellous Children's Charity. In classes children will complete a range of activities based around one of Roald Dahl's books.

Calendar of Events

We are just finalising our calendar of events for the year - we will be sending out paper copies next week so that you can stick them to your fridge! We may organise additional events as the year unfolds, but it will contain most of the events for the year ©

Coats!

Just a reminder that as the weather gets colder children will need a coat. The rain last week caught a few children out who were unprepared!

Dinner Money

Mrs Grady and Miss Ward are currently undergoing training which will mean that you can pay dinner money through the 'My Child At School' app. Please log into this if you have not already - it currently has up to date attendance and dinner money debts on it! Soon you will be able to use it to pay us ©

Christina Zanelli Headteacher